
 

 Thank You from  

 Tim Franklin’s Parents 

 

T o all the generous and thoughtful 

people of the Applegate Valley who 

have extended their love to us during this awful 

time, Larry and I would like to thank you.  It has 

meant so much to us to hear the kind words 

regarding Tim and the love you have extended to 

Hannah, Quinn, and Beth.  We do not know you 

all by name, but the outpouring of kindness, food, 

and your being here helped us all as we continue 

through this difficult time. 
 

Sincerely, 

Larry and Rosie Franklin 

Tim Franklin was part of the Applegate Watershed Council, was active in the organic farming community, 

ran Yale Creek Ranch, and was a long-time contributing author to the Applegater newspaper.  Tim died in 

an automobile accident on Upper Applegate Road on October 30, 2011.  The Applegater sends its 

condolences to his family and friends. 


